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World Book Day will spoon be with us!
(What’s going on in Term 4)

Dear Parents and Carers,

Term 4 brings our celebration of books and reading back to the fore, with a great selection of
special days and activities for our pupils.

IMPORTANT DATES

Usborne Book Fairs - WB 26.02.24 (Days TBC) - Come along to our Key Stage 2 library from 3:15 pm - 4:00 pm
to browse and purchase a wide range of books. Every purchase will also earn the school commission, which we
can then use to purchase additional books for our libraries and classrooms.

Sponsored Read - WB 04.03.24 - Our annual sponsored read will take place again during
this week, with all sponsor money raised going towards additional books for the school
libraries (KS1 & KS2). Sponsor forms will be sent home closer to the time.

World Book Day - 07.03.24 - There is no specific theme for our World Book Day celebrations
this year, and so children are invited to dress as their favourite fictional book character on
this day. Children will receive their World Book Day voucher on this day.

SPOONS UNITED! - As part of the lead up to World Book Day next term,
all children will be transforming a wooden spoon into a book character.
Please talk with your child about what they might do (feel free to draw and plan it at home). We
will be able to provide basic resources in school for these to be completed (including all
spoons!), but if you have specific requirements, then these would need to be brought in from
home. Each class will be choosing a winning spoon. With such talented
pupils, I know it will be an amazing selection. You will be able to view the
spoons at the end of the school day on Thursday 3rd March, as this is

also an after school parent drop-in session. Staff will also be creating spoons, and these will
be voted on by the children in school. If you are looking for inspiration, googling ‘World Book
Day spoons’ will bring up a wealth of ideas and examples.

We will also have a special menu on this day (Thursday 7th March)
please book your child in the normal way via your Parent Pay account.

Kind regards,
Mr S. Meredith
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